
May 12, 2020 

COVID-19 Updates 

As state and federal guidelines are updated in regards to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Academy of Pelvic Health 

Physical Therapy (APTA Pelvic Health) has received requests from members for guidance in re-opening their 

practices. APHPT encourages members to follow current CDC guidelines, in addition to any institutional and/or 

state policies that may be in effect. Also, we are sharing recent ACOG updates that include not only the CDC 

guidelines but also information specific to that population. 

Visit: ACOG Practice Advisory (Novel Coronavirus 2019) 

Or copy and paste this link into your browser: 
https://www.acog.org/en/Clinical/Clinical%20Guidance/Practice%20Advisory/Articles/2020/03/%20Novel%20C 
oronavirus%202019 

The American Physical Therapy Association (APTA) has also been coordinating COVID-19 resources between 

components, and on May 6, 2020 in the PT in Motion News published “Don’t Miss COVID-19 Resources, 

Recommendations from APTA Components”. 

Several items of interest in the article include a webinar from the Private Practice Section - “Managing Your 

Practice Through the Pandemic-Next Steps” and “OSHA Guidance on Preparing Workplaces for COVID-19”- a 

guidance document on PPE from the Home Health Section. 

Visit: Component Recommended Resources  

Or copy and paste this link your your browser: 
www.apta.org/PTinMotion/News/2020/5/6/ComponentRecommendedResources 

The Private Practice Section also has information available in their “members only” section. 

I hope this information is helpful. Stay safe and keep in touch during this stressful time. 
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